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From the Desk of Mrs. Black: News, Notes, and Dates to Remember:
Dear Parents and Families, BASKETBALL GAMES:
It has certainly been an exciting and smooth start to
what promises to be a fantastic school-year. No one BASKETBALL SCHEDULE 2021
can deny that COVID-19 poses challenges, but we Sept. 14 Maranatha Away 5:30
feel our health and safety protocols are strong, Sept. 23 Maranatha Home 5:30
consistent, and working well! Sept. 28 Joel E Barber Home 6:00
Oct. 5 Crocker Away 5:00
With our health measures in place, Swedeborg Oct. 7 Joel E Barber Away 6:00
School has been able to remain a busy place. We Oct. 12 Crocker Home 5:00
just finished our spirit week and we had an amazing Oct. 19 Gasconade Away 6:00
show of support from our students and staff. Our Nov. 1 Gasconade Home 6:00
basketball team has been cruising through their Nov. 15 Success Home 6:00
season. If you have a chance, try to catch one of #* A1l dates and times are subject to change**
their games. We had some students lead “See You
EARLY RELEASE

at the Pole” event. It was quite amazing to watch

our student leaders lead our students in prayer. 12:30 pm. release time every Wednesday

. NO SCHOOL!! —

October has many upcoming events so plearse check Monday, October 11
out all the dates to remember on the right side of the
page. We have school pictures, vision screenings, VISION SCREENING SCHOOLWIDE
basketball games, pumpkin patch, and parent Wednesday, October 20th
teacher conferences this month, just to name a few. END OF OUARTER 1

L. . . Friday, October 22
Communication is essential and we strive to
connect to our students, parents, families, and FALL PICTURES -
community each and every day. We will continue Tuesday, October 26
reaching out to you with weekly Remind messages,

STILL WATERS PUMPKIN PATCII

Thursday folders, up dates on Facebook, Wednesday, October 27, ALL Students 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Teacherease, and our school website. Parents are welcome to join us!

As always, we wish to express our sincere gratitude
toward our entire school community. We would not
be the amazing school that we are without the help
and support of all of you. Thank you and may you

have a safe, healthy, and happy fall season! EARLY RELEASE
Thursday, October 28, 12:30 p.m.
Parent Teacher Conferences 1:30-6:30p.m.

. Parent-Teacher
7= Conferences

Sincerely,

NO SCHOOL!!

Friday, October 29
Adreanne Black ¥




